



ONE MINUTE TO WIN IT

On Thursday, January 14th, the SLO hosted a special event, exclusive to the senior class of 2016. The event was based on the famous game-show "A Minute To Win It". It included several quirky activities which were a great hit with all of the students. The seniors enjoyed the event, and the photographs captured on the day reflected their enthusiasm as they worked through the challenges alongside their friends and teachers. The SLO was delighted to see such as a positive reaction to this event, and it has sparked and inspired creativity for bigger and better senior event in the future.

































